
 

 

Friday 26th November 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week we have been delighted to welcome Miss Robins to Exmoor class, she has settled in really well and has 
enjoyed getting to know all the children and the staff.  
 
Children in Need  

Thank you everyone for your donations last week, we raised an incredible £327 for Children in Need this year!  

PTFA  

Christmas Jumpers 
Today is the final day (Friday 26th) for donating any of your outgrown Christmas jumpers. Jumpers will be available to 
buy for £1 on Monday 29th November. 
  
Christmas Shop 
Final day for payments on eduspot is Monday 29th November. A reminder that all children may choose up to 2 
presents each for family members. The presents are £3 each. 
There are lots to choose from so we hope all the children have fun choosing their presents for family members. 
  
Christmas Raffle 
Thank you to all donations so far towards the Christmas hampers. Final day for donations is Friday 3rd December. If 
you would like to donate any items please send them in with your child/ren to hand into their class teachers and a 
reminder for ideas if you do wish to donate are : 

 Pre-school & Codden - Festive drinks (eg. soft drinks/alcoholic) 
 Tarka - Festive sweet treats (eg. biscuits, mince pies, festive cakes, chocolates) 
 Barum - Christmas crafts (eg. childrens craft kits/non food festive items) 
 Saunton - Savoury (eg. crackers, bread sticks, festive snacks) 
 Exmoor - Pamper items (eg. bath/shower creams, face masks, moisturisers) 
 Lundy - Condiments and sauces (eg. cranberry, pickles, chutneys) 

 
Thank you for your support, your PTFA 
 

Breakfast Club Bookings  

All Bookings must be made using the online booking system we ask that all bookings are made for the following 

week by 2pm on the previous Friday. Bookings need to be booked and paid for in advance to ensure that space is 

available and staffing is adequate for numbers. We are not able to accommodate children whose parent have not 

booked or paid in advance. It is not possible to turn up on the day and secure a place for your child. If you haven’t 

booked a place in advance and then need childcare, please phone the school and we will see if we can safely 

accommodate your child for that day.   
 
Cabin Club Bookings  
All bookings must be made using the online booking system we ask that all bookings are made for the following 
week by 2pm on the previous Friday. Bookings need to be in advance to ensure that space is available and staffing is 
adequate for numbers.   

If you haven’t booked a place in advance and then need childcare, please phone the school and we will see if we can 

safely accommodate your child for that day.   

https://eduspot.co.uk/
https://eduspot.co.uk/


Late bookings can only be taken when the service is already open and space for an additional child is available. A one 

hour minimum is required for late bookings; these bookings will be charged at £4.80 per hour. 

 

There is no cabin club on Wednesday 8th December due to staff training.  

 

Job Vacancies 

Please find attached job vacancies for School Maintenance Person and a Mealtime Assistant. These positions could 

be combined into one role. Please spread the word if you know of anyone that would like to join our team.  

 

Tempest Photography 
All Tempest orders need to be returned to school by Wednesday 1st December. 

 

Christmas Jumpers 

Your child may come to school wearing their Christmas jumper on all the Fridays in December (uniform 

trousers/skirts/shoes). If your child usually has P.E on a Friday then they need to wear clothing appropriate for P.E.  

On Friday 10th December we will be raising money for Save the Children.  

 

Dates:  

Monday 29th November – Christmas Jumper Sale 

Wednesday 1st December – Tempest Photography order return date 

Every Friday in December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 7th December - Christmas Celebration Early Years and KS1 at 4.30pm 

Thursday 9th December – Christmas Celebration KS2 at 4.30pm 

Thursday 16th December – Christmas lunch (available to book via Eduspot)  

Friday 17th December – Last day of term  

 

 


